Rachel Tibbetts

From: I

Sent: 08 June 2022 12:31
To: Planning
Subject: Application 22/01340/0UT

You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear sirs

As your Web site will not allow me to lodge my objection to the above planning application please accept this as my
formal objection to the application.

This seems to be an unnecessary development when there are already empty warehouses in the area and
surrounding district, the road infrastructure cannot cope at present and there is already a rail terminal at the Drift
only a few miles away.

If however it is considered as acceptable you must specify all buildings have solar panels fitted to their entire roofs,
instead of taking up more agricultural land for solar farms.

Thank you,

John Deacon.

|
Queenie's cottage, juniper hill, NN135RH
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